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Please stop consideration of  HB 2659. This bill would only delay Oregon's necessary 

actions to combat climate change, and we don't have that time. Let the cities give the 

current rules a try and let LCDC consider future amendments as shown by 

demonstrated need. A blanket delay of the rules is bad policy. Ideally you would 

cancel the hearing and work session on this bill. 


